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smooth and timely re-occupation of the Secretariat Building.  
However, we remain concerned about delays and cost overruns.  
 
Mr Chairman, 
 
As the CMP moves into a critical phase in the next biennium, CANZ 
delegations are encouraged by ongoing efforts by the Secretariat to 
review lessons learned and identify scope for further efficiency gains. 
We would urge the project to continue in this vein, and welcome 
ongoing detailed information on progress to this effect. Our 
delegations are also naturally concerned about the on-going question 
of associated costs and will look closely at the proposals before us on 
this matter.   
 
Mr Chairman, 
 
CANZ countries reiterate our strong support for the CMP, and we 
welcome progress to date towards a safer, healthier and more energy 
efficient and environmentally sustainable UN building complex.  
 
Thank you, Mr Chairman.   
 


